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PREVENTION CARE RECOVERY,

Te Kaporeihana Awhina Hunga Whara /‘

26 November 2013

D Lohr
Fyi-request-1334-726d7712@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Lohr

Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your email of 25 November 2013 requesting the following information:

Can you tell me the Woodhouse Principles? How they apply presently at ACC? Have the
principles changed? Or are they applied differently today? Please list the ways they are no
longer applied since the founding of ACC in 1974.

ACC is working on your request and will be in touch with you as soon as possible, and
certainly by 23 December 2013.

Please contact me at daniel.james@acc.co.nz if you have any questions regarding this letter.
Yours sincerely

Daniel James
Advisor, Government Services
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